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\ Patriot Energy
Group

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL AND EF1I.I%(Ictitivc.directorpuc.nh.gov)

July 2, 2019 ;PUC
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Docket No: DM-15-515: Changes to Information rejarding Patriot Energy Group, Inc. (Electricftv Aggrejiator)

Dear Executive Director Howland,

By this letter, pursuant to Puc 2003 .05(m), Patriot Energy Group, Inc. (“Patriot”), an Electricity Aggregator hereby gives
to the Public Utilities Commission notice ofthe following change to Patriot’s officers, effective June 24, 2019.

Chairman: Luke K. Plumpton
Chief Executive Officer: Mark lanni:
Chief Financial Officer, Executive Vice
President and Treasurer: Steven Campbell
Vice President and Secretary: Joseph Vallee
Director: Luke K. Plumpton

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at mkinney(dpatriotenergygroup.com or
by phone at (781) 404-5928.

Sine ly,

MatthewT Kinney

Corporate Office: I RounderWay Suite 200 I Burlington, MA 01803
Satellite Offices: West Springfield, MA Harrisburg, PA Conshohocken, PA I Brunswick, ME


